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Unalaska, Alaska, Monday, December 9, 2019, 11:00 a.m. 
 
Ravn officials communicated with City Manager Erin Reinders over the weekend indicating that 
they still plan on hosting a Community Meeting in the future. However, Ravn’s Community 
Meeting originally conceived to take place in December will be postponed while Ravn focuses 
on travel arrangements for the upcoming A Season. 
 
The City of Unalaska is pleased that regularly scheduled commercial air service has been 
restored for both the residents and business community of Unalaska.     
 
Please look for further information about commercial air service and any related community 
meetings to come directly from the airlines themselves.  
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